
 
 
 
 
 
            
  
SMC 14.17 
 
18 March 2013 
 
 
Dear Registered Medical Practitioner, 
  
FEEDBACK ON COMPLAINTS AND DISCIPLINARY PROCESSES UNDER THE CURRENT 
MEDICAL REGISTRATION ACT AND REGULATIONS 
  

 The Singapore Medical Council (SMC) announced on 16 October 2012 that it will form 
a Review Committee to look into its complaints and disciplinary processes. The Review 
Committee, whose term of office started on 1 January 2013 following its official appointment in 
December 2012 has met twice thus far. 
  
2.         The Review Committee would like to invite your feedback regarding the disciplinary 
processes prescribed under the current Medical Registration Act (MRA) and Medical 
Registration Regulations (MRR). 
 
3 The relevant sections of the Medical Registration Act 2010 and Medical Registration 
Regulations which deal with complaints against doctors and the disciplinary processes are 
found in Sections 37-61 of the Act and 26-64 and 67 of the Regulations. You can access the 
Medical Registration Act and Regulations at AGC’s Statutes Online:- 
http://statutes.agc.gov.sg 
 
4.         We hope to hear from you by 8 April 2013. You can send your email reply to 
smc_review@smc.gov.sg or a written reply to: 
 
 Review Committee (for Disciplinary Processes) 
 c/o Singapore Medical Council  
 16 College Road #01-01 
 College of Medicine Building 
 Singapore 169854 
 Fax: 6221-0558 
 
5.  All replies must be accompanied by your name and MCR Number. Anonymous replies 
from sources which we cannot verify as our registered medical practitioners will not be 
considered.   
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
DR LAU HONG CHOON 
for CHAIRMAN 
REVIEW COMMITTEE (FOR DISCIPLINARY PROCESSES) 
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